
PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 

Title: The Tennessee Valley Authority (TVA) Plan for Transitioning to NQA-1 for the Clinch 
River Nuclear Site 

Date and Time: October 6, 2021, 1:00 PM to 2:00 PM ET 

Location: Teleconference 

Category: This is an Observation Meeting.  This is a meeting in which attendees will have an 
opportunity to observe the NRC performing its regulatory function or discussing regulatory 
issues.  Attendees will have an opportunity to ask questions of the NRC staff or make 
comments about the issues discussed following the business portion of the meeting; however, 
the NRC is not actively soliciting comments towards regulatory decisions at this meeting. 

Purpose: Public teleconference meeting to discuss pre-application matters related to TVA’s 
plans for transitioning to NQA-1 for the Clinch River Nuclear Site. 

Contact: Allen Fetter 

301-415-8556 

Allen.Fetter@nrc.gov 

Teleconference: 301-576-2978   

Bridge Number Pass Code: 936696299# 

Webinar: Microsoft Teams meeting  

URL: Webinar - The Tennessee Valley Authority (TVA) Plan for Transitioning to NQA-1 for the 
Clinch River Nuclear Site   

Docket No: N/A 

Comments: Interested members of the public can participate in this meeting via Microsoft 
Teams or by Phone Conference, as detailed above.  For additional details, please call the NRC 
meeting contacts listed on the NRC Public Meeting Schedule or call the NRC’s toll-free number, 
1-800-368-5642, and ask the operator to be connected to the meeting contact. 

The NRC provides reasonable accommodations to individuals with disabilities where 
appropriate.  If you need a reasonable accommodation to participate in a meeting or need a 
meeting notice or the transcript or other information from a meeting in another format (e.g., 
braille, large print), please contact Anne Silk, NRC Reasonable Accommodations Coordinator, 
at Anne.Silk@nrc.gov or call directly at 301-287-0745.  Determinations on requests for 
reasonable accommodation will be made on a case-by-case basis.  Ten (10) days’ advance 
notice is requested to try to ensure availability; however, every effort will be made to address a 
request for reasonable accommodations with less notice. 


